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2012 Greetings!

Bay Planning Coalition is excited for a successful and productive 2012.  

Thank you to the BPC
Membership for all your
hard work! We are
grateful for all our
member’s work and
involvement in
ensuring BPC fulfills
our mission and
vision.

For more information
about joining BPC,
please contact us!

Stay informed about
news, issues, resources
and upcoming BPC
events via Twitter and the
BPC website.

Hi {FIRST_NAME|BPC Member},

BPC would like to extend a belated
Happy New Year wish to you! With
the 2012 Work Program  reflecting
our goals and objectives, BPC will
host relevant workshops and the 25th
Annual Decisionmakers Conference
to benefit the BPC membership.  

SAVE THE DATE - APRIL 26,
2012

25th Annual San Francisco Bay
Decisionmakers Conference: 
"What are the Economic Impacts of
Maritime Policy to Northern
California?"
Thursday, April 26, 2012
Scott's Seafood Restaurant
Oakland, CA

Learn more about BPC
Sponsorship Opportunities &
Become a 2012 DMC sponsor! 

View content from our 2011
Workshop Series

Thank you to all our 2011
DMC Sponsors & 2011
Workshop Series Sponsors!

2012 DMC Supporting
Sponsors:
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